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 Circular 69-2024  

    

 

                                     16 August 2024 

  
     
Dear Residents 
 

Dirty Garage Doors: 

We have received various requests from residents to have their garage doors re painted. 

As you can see from the below pictures, the bottom half of the garage door looks faded and like it needs to 

be repainted.   The top half of the garage door has been scrubbed clean with water and a big of sugar soap. 

This is dirt and oxidation that makes it look so faded.  It simply needs to be cleaned.  If you are unable to 

scrub the door yourself, you can book a utility worker to come and assist you with scrubbing the door and 

getting it looking like new again. 

 

 
 
Warm Regards 
 

 


